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Winter Weather = Bundle Up! 

Our playground was covered with the first snowfall of the fall this week, so this is a good time to 

remind everyone that we plan to go outside for recess every day, weather permitting. With that in 

mind, please send your children to school with boots, hats, mittens, winter coats and snow pants 

every day. Thank you! 

 

 

Kindness Week right around the corner 

November 11-15, next week, is Kindness Week here at Adams, led by our Student Leadership Team, 

including student leaders, and teachers Mrs. Capua, Mrs. Dulude, and Mr. Seebeck. When your 

students come home next week, be sure to ask them about activities and conversations they had at 

school that day about Kindness Week.  

 

 

Construction Update 

Our construction partners made a lot of progress in the addition this week! The painting is almost 

done, fixtures were added in the bathrooms, the kitchen equipment was installed, and the flooring is 

starting to go down. Every day it looks more and more like the final product—exciting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

We had an excellent turn-out for the Parent-Teacher Conferences yesterday, and it was great to see 

the students and families in the school all day. We all know that education is a partnership between 

the child, the family, and the school, and we all need to work together to help everyone reach their 

potential. The communication that happens during conferences is critical to your student’s success. If 

life got in the way and you were unable to attend, please reach out to your student’s teacher and set 

up a different time to meet and talk. Thank you! 



 

Super Thanks for the “Soup-er Supper!” 

A great shout-out and a hearty “Thank you!” to the PTO for the Soup-er Supper that was prepared 

for teachers during conferences. It can be a long day for teachers, and the food, along with the caring 

message that it sends, helps energize and make the day a good one for all—so thank you! 

 

 

Book Fair 

Adams Atoms, what a great book fair this week! The love of reading is a gift that keeps giving, 

helping students achieve more success in school, and to be more engaged in life. Events like the 

Book Fair, and the engaging, interesting, well-written books it helps provide for our young people, 

encourage this love. Thanks to all of the volunteers that worked during the week, thank you for  

purchasing books, and thank you to our students, for wanting to read! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Mon, Nov 11   Veteran’s Day recognition 

Nov 11 – 15   Kindness Week 

Sat, Nov 23   Santa Parade 2019 

Wed, Nov 27   Half-day of school, 11:51am dismissal 

Nov 27 – Dec 1  Thanksgiving Break 

 

Mon, Dec 2   School resumes, after Thanksgiving break 

Mon, Dec 2, 6pm  PTO Meeting, Art Room 

 

 

We had a great week here at Adams, and we look forward to seeing you and your students again next 

week. Have a good weekend! 

 

 

Educationally yours,  

Scott Cochran 
Principal 

 


